Agricultural Industries

Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee

ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE

Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry Portfolio

Department

Supplementary Budget Estimates, 27 & 28 May 2002


Question: 09

Topic: Dairy

Hansard Page: 33

Senator O’Brien asked:

I understand there have been 136 applicants seeking a review regarding the supplementary dairy assistance program. How many have succeeded?

Answer: 

The DAA has advised that 189 entities and 83 entities respectively sought an internal review of their entitlements under the market milk payment and discretionary payment components of the Supplementary Dairy Assistance scheme.  In relation to market milk payment rights, no internal reviews found favour of the applicants.  In relation to discretionary payment rights, 5 cases were resolved in favour of the applicant.
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